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Professor J. Je Wheeler

Mrse. Natalie Calderwood

Prof'essor He Be Chubb

Professgf J. D. Stranathan

Professor Robert W. Cooke

-Professer Fo Eo Jones

Lieutenant Robert T. Fitzhugh

———J\Professor F. Ceo Allen

Dear Colleague:

The students whose names are listed below have been in- the
hospital since early in April. It was not possible to ascertain
at an earlier date whether they would be able to resume their class
worke It seems now that it will not be possible for these men to
take the final examinations.

The Commanding Officer recommends that these men be reported
as "withdrawn" on the grade sheets presented to the Registrar. This
seems to me to be a reasonable recommendation, and I suggest that it
be done. Otherwise, after the grade sheets are sent in the V=12

Office probably will request that a change of grade card be sent

througgéwhich is a practice that is not too desirables

Cordially yours,
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Je Oe Jones, Acting Dean
School of Engineering
and Architecture

William Columbus Elwood

Bill Leon lMorgan
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